
 

NOTICES 

CLASS WORK 

Please check your child’s class page on the school website for any work that has been added by their 

teacher. If you have any queries, please send an email to staff@st-james.staffs.sch.uk  

 

 

DINNERS 

For those children coming into school, there is the option of ordering a 

school lunch which will be a Cheese, Ham, Tuna or Tuna Mayo sandwich, a 

piece of fruit, a cake or biscuit and a drink 

As before all pupils in KS1 (Classes 1 & 2) are entitled to this free of 

charge.   

UNIFORM 

We mentioned it on last week’s newsletter but just to let you know that both of our uniform providers 

have an online service. You can buy most items from www.uniformsplus.co.uk (they have a shop in 

Lichfield also) or www.schooltrends.co.uk . Our school ties and book bags are available to purchase from 

the office at £5 & £5.50 respectively.   

 

CLOTHING 

When coming into school please make sure your child’s wears/brings adequate clothing. We intend to get 

all year groups outside as much as possible and, even though it’s July, the weather can be unpredictable!  

Likewise, if the forecast promises good weather, please sure your child is ‘equipped’ with sun-cream and 

a sunhat. 

 

Also, if your child wears shoes or trainers with tie up laces, please ensure that they can tie them up 

themselves, as we are unable to help them. 

 

PHOTOS and EMAILS 

Keep your photos coming in, we love to hear what you’re getting up to and don’t forget to email your 

teacher to let them know how you’re doing or just to say ‘Hello!’ 

 

JUBBLIES 

Jubblies are back! The frozen treats will be on sale at lunchtimes for 50p each. A lovely way to cool 

down in the warm summer weather. If your child would like one please make sure you send some money 

with them. 

 

BYE AND HELLO 

This week, we said ‘See you in September’ to our Year 1 pupils and we wished our Year 6 pupils all the 

best as they start their new schools in September. It’s been great seeing them all again for the last few 

weeks. On Monday, we welcome back the children in Year 2, 3 and 5 - it’ll be good to see you again too! 

 

 

St James CE Primary Academy Newsletter 

'Growing and learning together with Faith' 
'Planted in the house of the Lord, they will flourish.' Psalm 92:13.  

 

Together through faith we will aspire to grow in our understanding of ourselves, in 

our abilities and in our knowledge of God’s wonderful diverse world. 
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NEWSLETTER FAMILY CHALLENGE   -   

Who can think of a song with the following word in it.    

 

For example if you are given the word ‘SONG’ – you could say ‘Best Song Ever’ by One Direction or ‘Your 

Song’ by Elton John. The word doesn’t have to be in the title, it could be in the lyrics.  

You can use the following for ideas : - 

 

sky game fun ring want 

friend power party night good 

love day eyes like song 

reach me where hey stop 

go holiday moment best one 

  

The list of words is endless. Why not ask your whole family to play! 

 

 

YEAR 1 PHOTOS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 1 children have had a lovely few weeks. Here’s 

just a few photos of what they’ve been up to. They 

created self-portraits with the assistance of natural 

resources and they’ve also held their own Sport’s Day. 

 

  

 

 

 


